Thursday, March 10, 2011

HANFORD HIGH BULLETIN
Students
Congratulations HHS Concert Band who received a Superior rating at the CMEA Concert Band Festival in Kingsburg.
Awesome Work!
Congratulations to our Girl’s Basketball team on their win against Woodridge of Irvin Tuesday night. They will move on
to the second round of playoff action and will travel to face the #3, Canyon Springs (Moreno Valley) team today. The

game is set for 7:00 p.m. We are extremely proud of the outstanding sportsmanship, character and determination this
team has portrayed during the season and wish them luck as they vie for a state championship title! Go PUPS!

Attention all seniors — tryouts to sing the National Anthem and a Senior Song for graduation is March 15™ at lunch in Rm.
307. Performances may be as a single, duet, quartet, etc. Please pick up applications from Mrs. Dodd in Rm. 257 and
return by March 11", You must fill out an application to perform.

Those seniors who have paid a deposit to reserve a seat for Grad Nite at Magic Mountain must pay the balance by March
18" or your seat will be canceled. Please make all payments in the ASB Office during break or lunch.

Order your 16 x 20 Senior Yell Picture for $20. Make payment in the ASB Office during break and lunch by March 31,

The Hanford High School Music Program is looking to start an orchestra! If you play a string instrument and are
interested in being in the orchestra please see Ms. Levine in the band room so we can get a sign up list going. Thank you!

There will be an “S” Club meeting today at lunch in Rm. 204. Bring $3 for pizza and water. We will be discussing the
date for the service project and the upcoming “S” Club conference. Our shirts are in so bring your $5.

Drama Club will meet today at lunch to discuss our big trip to Disneyland. We will also discuss the COS production of
“Phantom of the Opera”.

There will be a mandatory meeting for all Hanford FFA Livestock Exhibitors on Tuesday, 3/15 at 5:30 p.m. in the HHS
library. All exhibitors must attend with at least one parent or guardian to be eligible to show with the Hanford FFA.

Join us for Art Club each Monday during lunch in Rm. 605.
Christian Club meets on Friday in Rm. 101. Everybody is welcomed to join us. Please bring $3 for pizza and water.

Bullpup tennis is still in need of a few good men, if you are interested in learning a sport you can play the rest of your life,
come out and speak with Coach Brock on the tennis courts after school or in Rm. 251.

Boy’s Soccer players, summer league forms are ready to be picked up. See Coach Hendricks in Rm. 303.

Indoor Soccer is starting for Boy’s Soccer players. See Coach Hendricks for details.

Respect
“The words you speak Today should be sofr And Tender...forR TOMORROW
you MAY Have 1O eAT THem.” - UNKNOWN

Explain - Tell how

Bullpups remembe, your character counts everywhere...all the time!



